A Day in the Life ... May 2019 - Letter #107 See you again in June ...



Dear Friends,

Greetings from Ghana!

I hope and pray that all is well with each of you. For the month of May, I will be taking a short break from writing my letter. I will return with a new article for you in June. Please watch your e-mail in the 2nd week of June for a new update from our mission in Ghana, and continued stories of how you are blessing the lives of those in Akrampa.

May the Lord our God bless and keep you safe every day. And may the light of Jesus shine upon you.

Blessings,

Pastor Ben